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October 1, 2018

Traffic Light Outage on Grand Avenue at 14th Street

GLENWOOD SPRINGS, CO – There is a traffic light outage at the intersection of Grand Avenue and 14th

Street due to a DUI crash. The crash happened on September 30, 2018 at approximately 6:30 a.m.

Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) crews will remain on scene on September 30 to restore

the traffic light. Southbound Grand Avenue near 14th Street is down to one lane as CDOT crews work on

restoring the light.
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